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New Business Item – HST/GST Payments to Suppliers who Provide Transit Operating Service 
 
Meeting Date:  May 27, 2015 

Submitted by:  Commissioner R. Byers 

That staff be requested to initiate discussions with the Federal Government on the need to 
continue payment of HST/GST by TTC to suppliers who provide transit operating service on 
behalf of the TTC under a legal contract. 


